Gavin Butler

From: Andrew Pigott < Andrew.Pigott@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 3 May 2021 1:29 PM

To: Gavin Butler **Cc:** Amanda Clarke

Subject: RE: FOR REVIEW - draft 7.3 MAYORAL MINUTE NO 04/2021 - NEWPORT VILLAGE

COMMERCIAL CENTRE

Hi Gavin,

I have been asked to formally respond to your enquiries to both the Mayor and CEO regarding the status of the workshop that will be held with land owners in the Newport Village Commercial centre and local community groups to discuss the realisation of the Newport Village Commercial Centre as documented in the Masterplan.

Staff in the Strategic Planning and Place team are progressing arrangements for the workshop. At this stage we are aiming for the meeting to be held in late May. It is expected that invitation letters will be sent out in the next 2 weeks.

I trust this information will be of some assistance to you. If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Andrew

Andrew Pigott

Executive Manager Strategic & Place Planning

Strategic & Place Planning t 02 8495 6273 m 0418 443 167 andrew.pigott@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au



From: Gavin Butler < gebutler@aapt.net.au Sent: Wednesday, 14 April 2021 11:04 AM

To: Michael Regan < Michael.Regan@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au >; Ray Brownlee

Cc: Wendy Dunnet <wendydunnet@gmail.com>; 'Simon Barlow' <simonbarlowsydney@gmail.com>

Subject: 7.3 MAYORAL MINUTE NO 04/2021 - NEWPORT VILLAGE COMMERCIAL CENTRE

Michael/Ray,

Are you able to advise the process for action coming from this Mayoral minutes passed at the March meeting. Thanks & regards

C . . .

Gavin